
   
        
             

       
     

                                 
 

                      

                                      
                                           
                                   

                   
                                       

                   

       
       

Subject: PID: #0175-06-0032 

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐
From: Margaret Nazar <mardennaz@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:56 PM 
To: Lori Stelzer <lstelzer@venicefl.gov> 
Subject: PID: #0175‐06‐0032 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for Login 
Information 

Re application of Gulf view Marina Holdings re 996 Laguna Drive 

As 40year owner of 995 Laguna dr #207 I was surprised and dismayed but the boldness of the application. 
As used by Freedom Boat club it has been below water at different intervals for several years. Many years ago when my 
kids used to watch sharks being caught at the previous Marina often it would flood over the road! 
Flotsam catches in bay, stink arises and it is unsightly. 
Parking is being rented at the présent time in our front lot, even with elevated housing it might be unstable. 

I am with my husband unable to support this application. 

Margaret and Dennis Nazar 
Sent from my iPad 
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